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Message:
To the honorable members of the State Senate of Texas,

My testimony is hereby presented to the redistricting committee. This input is for your review on the placement of

Rockwall county in a proper US congressional district.

Rockwall county is more inline to east Texas than the more populous Dallas & Collin counties.
The purpose of redistricting is to draw the congressional districts according to population. Aligning the districts for the

purpose of political power is wrong.

Rockwall county has been a segment of congressional district 4 composed of east Texas counties and should remain so.
The establishment of a new congressional district allowing for Rockwall county to be delegated into a district comprising
of Dallas county would be disastrous to the well being of a county that is successfully representing it’s citizens in all

levels of government.
Respectfully,
Patti Muggeo





